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HOLIDAY NOTICE

Dear parents

please, take note that all the classes and the office of Sahnela International School will remain

closed from 2"d to 6th October 2A22 iSunday to Thursday) on the occasion of oDurga puja, & on

9th October 2A22 on tlte occation of Eid-E-Milad-Un'Nobi. All activities rvili resume on lOth

Oct, Monday according to the reguiar schedule.

Tasks to t"re practiced at home during this holiday will be given trom school on 29th Oct 2A2Z

Parents are requested to just grride and motivate their rvords to clo their given tasks.

* Atl studercts $re requested to be careJ'ul crhout thetr kealth snd avoitl being inJected b-y conjunctivitis

(sore eyes) and viralfever. Folktw the health protocol und stal; safe und heulthy
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